

MVA Meeting - 9 May '24 -

PRESENT: Andrea, Pat, Trevor, Fiona, Kerrie-Ann
Lesley, Lani

- Minutes from previous meeting accepted.

MATTERS ARISING:

1. newsletter distribution thanks to Fiona + Daniel, Trevor, future efforts to be discussed.
 - missing mural from side of Ngatimati hall?
 - general discussion re paying someone to do the deliveries, potential payment \$100? to be in next newsletter. & FB page. Fiona will check with 'Guardian'.
 2. suggestion to hold Matariki potluck ~~19th~~ July sub-committee Lani & Pat & Maria & Trevor. Andrea will check with Beccs re hall booking etc.
 3. Andrea to see if Amy can help with a website update.
- CD to attend next meeting 13 June. What do we want/need from them. General discussion followed. Andrea to do FB reminder, Pat attended the CD expo in Wakefield.
- Treasurer's report - \$15,000 in acc, + \$3,200. \$400 approx outstanding for advertising.
- Speed Management review, Andrea attended the hearing & reminded TDC about the ongoing issue of 100km limit past the school. General discussion followed.
- TDC update: previous rate rise 9.6% will be further increased by 2-3%. due to dam costs etc. Applications for community grants open now until 31 July. Last year's grant \$3,200. Andrea to email committee with updates.
- General discussion about the Esplanade Reserve & lack of communication from TDC.

- Pat to look for musicians for November concert at St James church & include in grant application.
- Tapawera community bus interested in possibilities including Ngatimoti, suggestion to include in newsletter.
- general discussion about how to justify MVA representation, input from Mike Kinnermonth at next meeting.

MEETING CLOSED 9¹⁰